
 

 

November 26, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Liverpool Street Elementary School: 

 

As stated in my previous letters to you, the Anglophone West School District Education Council (ASD-W 

DEC) voted in favor of engaging a sustainability study of Liverpool Street Elementary School, under the 

process of Provincial Policy 409:  Multi-year Infrastructure Planning.  The sustainability study of a school 

follows a process that includes three public meetings. 

 

Parents and members of the community are invited to attend the second public meeting in the consultation 

process on the sustainability of Liverpool Street Elementary School.   

 

   Date:    Thursday, November 29, 2018 

   Time:  6:30 PM 

   Location: Liverpool Street Elementary School 

     50 Liverpool Street  

     Fredericton, NB, E3B 4V4 

 

An opportunity for parents and stakeholders to present ideas on the sustainability of the school was given 

however; no requests to present were submitted.  As a result, an opportunity will be given for questions to be 

asked during the scheduled meeting.   An agenda will be available on Monday, November 26, 2018, and will 

be posted to the ASD-W Sustainability Study website.  Alternatively, staff from Liverpool Street Elementary 

School can make the agenda available to you. 

 

Other opportunities to provide feedback are also available, with details on our website following the 

sustainability study links for Liverpool Street Elementary School.  Relevant documentation is also posted on 

this site. 

 

We hope you will join us at the second meeting! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Catherine Blaney 

Acting Superintendent 

Anglophone West School District 
 


